
WORSHIP SERVICE 

 
Praise and Thanksgiving ................ Hosanna!’s Worship Team 

Feel free to stand or sit during worship. 
 

Prayer teams are available to pray with you in the  
Prayer Room during this time. 

 
 Welcome & Offering                                         

         Announcements                                            Tim Stayer 
 

Message                         Jo Ann Kunz and Tony Blair 
                                        Jesus is Hope for the Poor 

QUESTIONS GROUP -  meets the 2nd and 4th Monday of 
each month, 6:30 to 8:00 pm.  
Do you have questions about your faith journey or questions 
about the messages at Hosanna!? Perhaps you are curious 
about other faith practices and communities. The Questions 
Group is a safe place to ask those questions. This group 
meets in the upstairs Conference Room twice a month. The 

second Monday is devoted to general discussions, 
questions, and topics. On the fourth Monday we will 
take a more in-depth look at subjects related to the 
current Sunday message series. Join us!  

JUBILEE JOURNAL 

Journaling is a way to collect stories about the way God is at 
work in our lives and community during this jubilee year. 

ß Please write legibly or print your stories out so at the 
end of the year we will be able to edit the entries. 

ß Please be sure to include your name and the date. 

ß Feel free to take a sheet out and take it home 
to write your entry, then return the sheet. 

ß Your entry can include insights, questions, 
prayer experiences, dreams—anything 
through which God reveals himself as your 
jubilee. 

ß The jubilee journal is located on a table in the foyer. 

ON THE RECORD 
Sunday, November 25, 2018  

 
General Fund Gifts……………….……………..…….$10,764.00 

 
Year-to-Date Gifts …………………………….……$328,912.49 
Year-to-Date Needs………………….……...……..$352,069.10 

 

 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 24 at 6:30 pm -
Christmas Candle Lighting Service  
We will have just ONE service this year.  

CHILD DEDICATION, SUNDAY, DECEMBER 
16, 2018, both services. This special Sunday 
is devoted to dedicating our little ones to the 
Lord. If your baby or child has not yet been 
dedicated and you want to participate in this 
service, pick up an information sheet in any of 
the children’s classrooms or at the Welcome 
Center and return it to the church office by 
Monday, December 10. 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY, Friday, December 7, 6:30 p.m. - 
Schaefferstown Fire Hall, Locust & West Oak 
Streets, Schaefferstown, PA. Cost is $15 for 
adults, $13 for children 8 to 17, $4 for children 3 
to 7, and free for children under 3. Menu: baked 
ham, deep fried chicken, mashed potatoes, 
green beans, corn, drinks, pies & cakes.  

Sign up at the Welcome Center. 

URBAN PROMISE items are set up in the foyer 
every Sunday until the Sunday before Christmas, 
December 23, 2018. Please stop by the table to 
purchase their unique gift items. 

8th Annual Hallelujah Chorus Flash Mob, 
Saturday, December 22, 9:00 am - 12:00 pm - join 
neighbors, friends & family to surprise folks with a 
spontaneous singing of the Hallelujah Chorus. Start 

at Central Market and journey after that. Usually two rehearsals 
before the event.  There is no political or specific religious 
affiliation. Use this link to find out more:   
  
       https://www.facebook.com/events/284158905760609/ 

 
LGH BLOOD DRIVE -  WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 26

 

from 2:00 pm to 7:00 pm in Hosanna’s 
foyer. 
All blood collected during this drive 
benefits patients of Ann B. Barshinger 
Cancer Institute, Lancaster General 
Hospital, and Women & Babies Hospital. The donor gift 
will be a very nice canvas bag. See details and 
instructions at the Welcome Center.  

REMINDER!! 

For your Christmas shopping, use Amazon Smile. 

 

http://smile.amazon.com 

Register “Hosanna! A Fellowship of Christians” 

as the organization you are supporting. 

We are doing something different this year with 
Christmas shoebox gifts to children elsewhere in the world. 
The funds in the Change for Change jar are designated to go 
to Bulgaria to give them the means to put together their own 
boxes. Please consider giving what you would otherwise 
have spent for shoebox gifts and shipping ($9 each), and 
adding a note with Christmas greetings and blessings from 
your family to families in Bulgaria. Hosanna! will send both 
the money and the notes to Hari and Penka Atanasov. 
Thank you!!  

CHANGE FOR CHANGE- OCTOBER through   
DECEMBER  



SENIOR HIGH YOUTH 
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Breaking Rules, Breaking Barriers, Breaking Chains 

29 Green Acre Road, Lititz, PA  17543 

EMAIL: info@hosannalititz.org 

PHONE: 717-626-2560 WEBSITE: www.hosannalititz.org 

Sunday Worship     9:00 am & 11:00 am 

Ministers: Every member of Hosanna! 

 
 
 

Sunday, December 2, 2018 
 

Today   9:00 am  Worship Service  
 10:00 am  Senior High Youth Group 
 11:00 am  Worship Service 
 
Wednesday     6:00 pm  Junior High Youth Group    
Friday   6:00 pm  Christmas Party 
Saturday    9:00 am  Advent Retreat 
 
 
    

NEED a BIBLE?  Stop by the Welcome Center and ask for 
one. 
 
ELDER VISITS 
If you would like a visit from one of Hosanna’s elders, make 
a note on the Prayer Request Form found in the bulletin 
and drop it in the offering bucket or leave it at the Welcome 
Center. 
 

     Network Name: HosannaGuest 
     Password: BreakingRules 

ADVENT RETREAT -  WONDERING, WATCHING, 
WAITING - DECEMBER 8 - 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

As we prepare for this holiday season of buying gifts, 
decorating, and planning family feasts, Hosanna! is 
offering an Advent Retreat to go beyond the busyness 
of the preparations and consider what it means to 
wonder, watch, and wait for Jesus to be born in us 
again. 

This retreat will offer a time to be interactive and also 
a time to reflect through various art media, journaling, 
and silence. 

Cost for the retreat is $25.00 and includes art supplies 
and a light lunch of soups, salad, and bread. Please 
sign up at the Welcome Center. Payment due at 
signup. 
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